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IMPORTANT INFORMATION     
Tomorrow    Year 7/8 Ti Aki Ariki Tournament 
Tomorrow    Parentlink Meeting @ 7:00pm  
Monday 28th October   Labour Day – Public Holiday – No School 
Wednesday 30th October  Parumoana Rippa Tournament 
Tuesday 5th November  NE/Year 8/Staff and Netball Team Photos 
Friday 15th November   Teacher Only Day – School closed 
 
Kia ora  
 
Big Shake Out Tsunami Evacuation Drill 
We held our Tsunami Evacuation drill today which all went 
according to plan. Well done to everyone for participating so 
calmly and evacuating the school quickly. In the event of a 
tsunami warning, we assemble up the hill, on the field at the 
basin in Paremata Drive.  
 
Junior Swimming 
The Pohutukawa team started their swimming programme with Ally Todd this week. Great to see the 
tamariki all enjoying the sessions and learning new water-based skills. 
 
Parentlink Meeting - Thursday 24 October – School Staffroom 
The Parentlink Group are meeting this Thursday at 7pm. Please come along if you can make it. All welcome. 
 
2025 Planning 
Thank you to the families that have advised their children will be attending other schools next year. This 
really helps with planning for 2025. If your child/ren are leaving Paremata School at the end of the year 
(other than year 8s), can please email Marie in the office on mariea@paremata.school.nz. Alternatively, if you 
have a child starting in 2025 and haven’t yet enrolled, please contact the office so we can make sure you are 
on our system. Thank you. 
 
Sunhats 
Just a friendly reminder that sunhats are compulsory in Term 4. We have school hats available for sale at the 
office for $15.00. 
 

Teacher Only Day – School Closed 
There is a Teacher Only Day on Friday, 15th November where the school will be closed for 
instruction. This day is for work on the revised refreshed curriculum, assessment and report 
moderation. Thank you for your support with this. 

 
Raffle Ticket – Fundraising 
Thanks to all the families who have been selling the raffle tickets in the holidays. Can you please bring in the 
sold tabs and money to the office. If you would like more to sell, please collect these from the office. 



 
Year 7/8 Ti Aki Ariki Tournament 
All the best to the Year 7/8 tamariki taking part in the Ti Aki Ariki competition (a game similar to dodgeball) 
tomorrow. We all know you will have fun and do your best. Many thanks to Becky Spencer for organising the 
team to attend. 
 
Nga mihi 
Matua Bryce 
 
PAREMATA SCHOOL RAFFLE TICKETS 
Thank you to everyone in the school community who are supporting our 
school raffle.  Please return the tabs and money to the office.  Money can also 
be paid directly into our bank account 12 3254 0048796 00 with raffle as the 
reference. The raffle will be drawn on Monday 4th November.  
 
Only $2.00 per ticket with great prizes   
            1st prize - $1,000 New World Vouchers 
 2nd prize - $400 New World Vouchers 
 3rd prize - $200 New World Vouchers 

 
 

SCHOOL PHOTOS – TUESDAY 5TH NOVEMBER 
 
Room 1B / Year 8 / Senior Council / Netball Teams 
 
 
 
 

ENTERTAINMENT PUBLICATIONS  

Claim Your Free $30 eGift Card Today!  

Want to save big while making a difference? With an Entertainment Membership, 
you’ll unlock amazing rewards and support our fundraiser at the same time! 

Here’s what you’ll get when you purchase your Membership today: 

A FREE $30 eGift Card – Yours instantly with any Membership purchase! 
A bonus Multi City upgrade, giving you access to up to 50% off dining, shopping, and 
travel across Australia, New Zealand, and Bali - 20% of your purchase goes directly 
to support our fundraiser 

Don’t wait – this offer is available for a limited time! Order Here -
https://subscribe.entertainmentnz.com/fundraiser/104u135 

 
 

YEAR 7 IMMUNISATIONS  
Our public health registered nurses are coming to your school in the week starting 02 
December 2024 to provide immunisation for the Year 7 (and in some cases year 8) tamariki 
who have returned their immunisation form giving consent. 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us at  
res-immunisation@huttvalleydhb.org.nz, or call us on 04 587 294 

 
 



                                  
 

Team Photos are on Tuesday, 5th November before school from 8:00am 
in the library. All uniforms need to be worn and then handed back after 
the photos. 

 
Paremata School Netball Committee  
Moving forward with 2025 netball we would like to create a mini school committee. This will give a voice to 
every year level and an opportunity to be part of the decision-making process. 

Ngati Toa Netball is made up of a three-delegate school committee, that assist 
with the running of the competition throughout the season. Every three years, 
schools rotate, meaning 2025 is Paremata’s year as a delegate school. This is a 
great opportunity to be part of the conversation and make improvements. 

If you are willing to help and would like to know more email netball@paremata.school.nz  

 

 
 
 
FOOTBALL - CONGRATULATIONS 

Well done to Campbell and Cameron who play for the Tawa U11 
Titans.  Their team did so well at the McCartney Invitational Football 
Tournament - after 3 days of football and 10 games against some of 
the top teams from around the North Island, they were second equal 
on points and finished 3rd overall on goal difference - a fantastic result! 
 

 

 
SCHOLASTIC BOOK CLUB – ISSUE NO.  7 – ORDER ONLINE mybookclub.scholastic.co.nz 
If you wish to purchase from the current book club selection, please order online no 
later than Thursday 7th November.  If you would like any purchases to be held at the 
office, please order online under OFFICE. 

 
 
 
 

SAUSAGE SIZZLE – Every Wednesday - $2.00 each 
 
HAMBURGERS – Every Friday – $5.00 each 
 

 

TOTAL TOUCH RUGBY, WELLINGTON - starts on Tuesday 29th October at Onepoto Park from 4pm.  

There will be a BBQ running to raise money for some new uniforms. If you are able to help on 5th 
November, please email or phone David Jackson as he is writing a roster up.  
David- 0275733300 or email davidjacksonproperty@gmail.com 
 



 
 

 

 
Get Kids Moving, Learning, and Thriving at Bigair Gym! 
Is your child keen to learn cartwheels, handstands, flips, trampolining tricks, or parkour? Bigair Gym is the 
ultimate place to explore these skills and more! Classes combine fun, focus, and fitness in a supportive 
environment where kids can build confidence and master new techniques. Catering to all levels, from 
beginners to advanced, with safety and technique prioritized. 
At Bigair Gym, kids participate in structured classes with a 1-10 level program, designed to encourage 
progress, celebrate milestones, and promote achievement. A variety of classes are offered, 
including Gymnastics, Trampolining, Tumbling, Free Running (parkour with flips and tricks!), 
and Cheerleading. Weekend Birthday Parties are also available and highly popular! 
  
Join Bigair Gym and watch your child thrive! Term 4 Class Bookings are open online now 
at www.bigairgym.co.nz  Bigair Gym Tawa: ph. 232 3508, e. office@bigairgym.co.nz at 10b Surrey Street, 
Tawa. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  


